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From: Lisa Webb  
Sent: Thursday, April 27, 2023 7:49 PM
To: PSC Public Information Officer <PSC.Info@ky.gov>
Subject: Wireless Communications Facility Site Name: Edmonson/Warren
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Hello, my name is Lisa Webb. I received a letter of a notice of proposed construction of wireless communications facility - Site name: Edmonson/Warren. My property joins the property this tower is said to be built on. I feel the building of
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Hello, my name is Lisa Webb. I received a letter of a notice of proposed construction 
of wireless communications facility - Site name: Edmonson/Warren. My property joins 
the property this tower is said to be built on. I feel the building of this said tower will 
cause my property value to decrease tremendously and that this would be a nuisance 
to my community. I also have rental property located on my property that joins the 
tower property, I feel this would hurt me on renting my property due to health issues 
this tower can cause. I will proceed with legal action if this affects my property. 

Thank you,
Lisa Webb

https://us-phishalarm-ewt.proofpoint.com/EWT/v1/Db6frn15oIvDD3UI!wzh8o3BxfAhad5TbJUGGlHPbUeOQuQZXPWt1vDSvqpr5VB9t0IVs_shVkfhzBIUYMsqhfscpxPn66LWlCpsPkqhD8mOY2iQjbA$



